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Federal Signal discontinues Cuda TriOptic  
351012F and 352022F LED lights

Timing: 
New orders for the 351012F and 352022F series of models will no longer be accepted  

after October 31, 2013.  Any new orders received must be for shipment prior to November 30, 2013.

Recommended Substitutes: 
Federal Signal’s MicroPulse, IMPAXX and Viper EXT families of LED warning lights are the  

recommended substitutes for the Cuda TriOptic models that are being discontinued.

For more information, visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact Customer Care at 800-682-8022.

Federal Signal will be discontinuing all remaining models of the Cuda TriOptic product line. This change 
affects all model numbers beginning with 351012F and 352022F.
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